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We Have a New Fax Number
To avoid the problem of providers receiving a busy signal when faxing to us (when we are at the same

time faxing out), we have a new fax number dedicated to receiving faxes.

Our new fax number is 215-243-4571.

Providers should note in their records this new number when you fax to us.

Thanks,

Steve
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